
       June 10, 2025 
 
Dear ____________________________, 

 
Happy Last Day of School!  It’s hard to believe that summer is almost 

here! Before we know it, the new school year will be upon us! The good news 
is that Second Grade is full of fun learning experiences, so I hope you’re 
ready for the adventure! While I want you to relax and enjoy your summer 
break, I would also encourage you to find fun ways to keep your skills 
sharp!  Check out my webpage for ideas and links that will hopefully 
motivate you to keep learning!  Work on your 3 Rs: Respectful, Responsible, 
and Ready behaviors, too! Treating each other with kindness and respecting 
ourselves and one another will be a requirement in our classroom! 

​   
​ Now, for those of you who have families who like to shop early 
for school supplies… Most of your “school tools” will be supplied for 
you, including pencils, erasers, crayons, glue sticks, and folders. I 
have provided a list of items that you will want to have for your 
personal use, as well as a list of items to be shared among our 
classmates. 

 
Personal List:​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

●​ Headphones or earbuds for iPad 
●​ Pencil Box ~ required 5”x8” size —----> 
●​ (EMPTY) Pringles container/lid (first days 
project) 

●​ art shirt (with your name labeled inside) 
●​ Scissors (optional) 
●​ Markers/colored pencils (optional)   

 
Class Donation List (OPTIONAL): 

●​ TISSUES 
●​ gallon-sized Ziploc bags  
●​ Ticonderoga #2 pencils (WAY better brand pencil!) 
●​ Colored Pencils 
●​ Crayola Fine Line Markers 
●​ Crayola Broad Line Markers 
●​ dry erase markers 
●​ hand sanitizer 

 
 
Finally, please use the attached paper to create a scrapbook 

page about yourself so that I can get to know you better. You may 
include pictures and/or drawings of family members, friends, pets, or 
summer memories. Please bring this page back to school with you in 
the fall; we will be sharing them through the month of September, 
then placing them into a class book. Be sure to look for a letter from 
me in early August! Until then, have a wonderful, relaxing, and safe 
summer!   

 
​ ​ ​ Your Second Grade Teacher, 

Mrs. Nicole Miller  


